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2022 TSC Sponsors

Kurt will be contacting our usual 
business partners for sponsorship 
in 2022. We would like to thank 
those who participated with us last 
year.

Contents:

From the Pro Shop
Greens Committee
Golf Committee
Board News
House Review
From the Grill

Important: We are looking for part time workers to fill positions on 
the golf course or clubhouse in 2022.  Ideally, if you or someone you 
know has retired and would like to earn a few extra dollars during 
golf season call Kurt Balser or Jared Owens. Clubhouse phone is 
812-663-2229. You can also message us on the GCC Facebook page.

 

 

From the Pro Shop...
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From the Greens Committee...
Key Points:

 

From the Golf Committee...
Tournaments (using a shotgun start) must have a minimum of 28 players to be 
considered viable to run. This does not include Night Golf or Crazy Golf 
tournaments.

Upcoming Tournaments:
 
We will be meeting to set up the tournament schedule for 2022.

  

* Starting January 1st thru February 15th the pro shop and golf course will be closed if the temperature is 
under 40 degrees. Flags will be moved off the greens to the approach area and the tees will be on the 
back of the teeing ground. There will be a strictly enforced cart path only rule during this time as well. 
You must call the pro shop to see what the status of the course is. It might be above 40 but conditions 
may not allow for play. 

* Dead Ash trees will be removed starting this month and continuing until the project is complete.

* We have started a winter equipment maintenance program.

* Maurice is still working on our Lastech mower. 

* We will be separating green and white tees next season.

* We had a discussion about Super Senior tee areas and will do some research.

 

Adopt A Hole Program for 2022
Members who would like to adopt a hole should contact Keith Lake or Jason Gindling co- chairs of the Green’s 
Committee.  Your participation will make a difference in how nice the course looks throughout the golfing season.  
Thank you to those who participate in this program. Contact Keith by email at klake124@fuse.net. Contact Jason 
by email at jasongindling@yahoo.com.
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From the Board...
Board Officers and Committee Chairs for 2022.  (See below for 2022 officers). Greens Co-Chairs: Keith Lake & Jason 
Gindling, Golf Chair: Steven Dwenger, House Chair: Terry Alverson, Finance Chair: Phil Collins

Members who would like to be on a committee can contact any of the chairmen or Kurt.

Annual Meeting has been set for Friday, March 11, 2022 at 5:30.  We will provide pizza from The Beach and cash bar will 
be open.
Pass this along to your friends. We have approved a new member promotion. To be eligible a person must not have 
been a member for the past 2 years. We are also trying something innovative, a subscription membership for young 
adults 30 and under.  For $160 a month a person can sign up and if he or she wants to discontinue their membership 
they just notify the office before the next billing period. Check our FB page for details or ask Kurt.

From the House...
We have installed new lighting in the main clubhouse and bar area. We have also fixed the wiring in the Mel Best room 
so you don’t have to figure out which switch has to be on for another switch to work. Michael Johnston’s crew has 
repaired our front door entry. Looks great. Plans are to utilize unused space in the clubhouse. The front area will be a 
conference center. Ann has really done a great job cleaning and decorating. Most on her own time. The men’s bathroom 
has been repaired and painted.  Also adding advertising to our front entry sign letting the public know we have space to 
rent.
  

Board of Directors:
Phil Collins - President

Terry Alverson - Vice President
Josh Schwering - Treasurer
Steve Dwenger - Secretary

Jason Gindling, Eddy Lee, Lou Caperoon, Keith Lake, Michael Johnston

General Manager
Kurt Balser

email: kurtbalser@greensburgcountryclub.com
Greensburg Country Club

1630 W. Park Rd.
Greensburg, IN  47240

www.greensburgcountryclub.com
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GCC1925

Pro Shop
812-663-2229                                                                    
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Greensburg Country Club
Event Rental Pricing

Member: $150 ($50 deposit refundable with 2 weeks notice.)
Member-Sponsored: $200 ($75 deposit refundable with 2 weeks notice.)

Public: $250 ($100 deposit refundable with 2 weeks notice.)
4 hours rental time, $50 each additional 2 hours

Upon Request: Bartender: $50 (Get up to 6 hours of rental time?)

By law, no outside alcohol may be brought onto the premises!

Basic Package: Event space provides tables and chairs, renter provides 
their own decorations and picks up trash before leaving.
Better Package:($50 extra for linens) Event space provides tables and 
chairs with linen on the tables, renter provides any other decorations 
and picks up trash before leaving.
Best Package: ($75 extra for linens and table decorations) Event space 
provides tables and chairs with linen and table decorations, renter 
provides any other decorations and picks up trash before leaving.

Free use of our conference center for meetings to plan your event.
Call us: 812,663.2229 or 812.593.2276


